
 

 

SAS Staff Recognition Week 2016 
 

The President 
P&C Association 
 
 
RE: SAS Staff Recognition Week 29 August – 2 September 2016 
 
The school community is made up of a lot of different people, all of whom play a part in the 
running of schools and the provision of quality education to students.  
 
School Administrative and Support Staff, whether they work in the office, the library, on the school 
grounds or in a classroom setting, are important contributors to the success of the school and 
students’ education. 
 
SAS Staff Recognition Week is an opportunity for the school community to acknowledge the vital 
role that SAS Staff play in education. 
 
The theme for 2016 is: “SAS Staff Essential” 
 
The PSA invite P&C members to support Recognition Week and to organise or participate in 
activities that celebrate and recognise the work of the SAS Staff in the school community. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
…………………….…………………….. 
Principal 


